
Wycombe Air Park is consulting with the 

local community on changes to the way 

aircraft approach the airfield. 

 

The consultation is from 

1st March 2017 to 7th June 2017 

 

More information is available at 

wycombeairpark.co.uk/gnssconsultation 

Wycombe Air Park 
wycombeairpark.co.uk 


